## Kent Cycling Association

To All Affiliated Clubs and Private Members:-

Oak Acre, Bell Lane, Biddenden, Ashford, Kent. 30th September, 1979.

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING OF THE ASSOCIATION will be held on Sunday, 9th December 1979, at Biddenden Village Hall, at 10.30am. The Hall is just past the Village Green, on the Tenterden Road. The public car park is opposite.

Any items for inclusion on the Agenda should be sent to me as soon as possible, and in any event, not later than 4th November.

The balance sheet to 31st October, 1979, and the Minutes of the 1978 A.G.M. will be sent to you, with a copy of the Agenda prior to the Meeting

All Affiliated Clubs are entitled to have TWO delegates attending & voting at the Meeting. Please try to ensure that YOUR Club is represented. Last year, only 11 Clubs sent delegates, from a membership of 33 Clubs.

Although Annual Subscriptions are not officially due until 1st January, they are acceptable from 1st November Amounts due are £3 per Club, 50p per Private Member.

Hot drinks will be available at the Meeting.

A note for your diary - the K.C.A. Dinner/Dance & Prize Presentation will be held on Saturday, 12th January 1980 at the Orchard Spot, Spot Lane, Bearsted, Maidstone. Further details from our Social Secretary, Barbara Leyland, 208, Bishops Oak Ride, Tonbridge, Kent, or phone her on Tonbridge 352623.

Pat Hill General Secretary. Biddenden 291737

The Association also intends to hold its' 'Open' closed Road Gircuit Championship on a weekday evening date in April or May 1980 at the Crystal Palace.